Dear senators and representatives, please pass Legislative Concept 52 during this Special Session so that Oregonians experiencing disability can access healthcare, use support from people they trust while they are hospitalized and have support when making end of life decisions.

David Neely Training Coordinator c: (503)509-1080 e: david@kidsnw.org



Note: During this unique time, remember it takes all of us working together to get through it! Whether you're a family relying on a DSP for stabilization, or a DSP relying on a family to support your livelihood, YOU are a valued and integral member of this community. Keep up the communication and work to support one another in keeping each other safe, that we may all, together, grow through this!